
March 18, 2007   

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

Sunday: 

Men’s Prayer Meeting (Room 12) 8:40 am 

Sunday School for children & teens 9:50 am 

Adult Bible Study " 

Morning Service  10:50 am 

Nursery: Hannah Broughton & Renae Garland  

Ushers: Jim Evans, Andy Allen, Chris Czech, Randy Foucha 

Training Hour  

Choir Practice  4:30 pm  

Men’s Prayer Meeting for Revival Meeting 5:30 pm 

Ladies’ Prayer Meeting for Revival Meeting " 

Baptist Boy's Battalion " 

Gracious Girls Class " 

Nursery for ages 0-24 months " 

Ladies’ Ensemble Practice  6:00 pm 

Evening Service  6:30 pm 

Nursery: Leslie Kohl & Rachel Czech 

Ushers: Ty Worden, Henry Moore, Roy Winder 

Monday: 

Hopevale Outreach Program 5:45 pm 

Tuesday: 

Gowanda Correctional Facility 7:00 pm 

Wednesday - Score so far: Men 593, Ladies 539 

Adult & Teen Bible Study 7:00 pm 

Kids Clubs "  

Nursery: Eva Buckland & Kathy Peterson  

Ushers: John Czech, Roy Winder, Henry Moore 

Thursday:  

Ladies’ Prayer Meeting 7:00 pm 

Saturday: 

Men’s Visitation 10:00 am 

Next Sunday am: 

Nursery: Lisa Gorski & Cassie Spiller 

Ushers: Jim Evans, John Czech, Randy Foucha, Rick Vespa 

Faith Bible Baptis t  Church  

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 

Pastor Art Kohl - Assistant Pastor Seth Garland 

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com 

Happy Birthday! 
Here are all the known birthdays among us this week: 

 

 11 - Matt Holscher   12 - Andy Allen 
 12 - Pam Golabek  13 - Darren Priore 

2007 Theme: Humility 
March’s Verse: 

 “Lord, thou hast heard the desire of the humble:  
thou wilt prepare their heart, thou wilt cause thine ear to hear:”  

Psalm 10:17 

March is the collection month for the Charity Mission in 
Buffalo. Please bring to the kitchen any of the following: 
canned goods, dry goods, paper products, cleaning 
supplies, or freezer meats. A detailed list is hanging in the 
bulletin board room.  

Men’s and Ladies’ Ensembles Please Note: 
We will combine to form a full choir for our Anniversary and 

Easter Sundays. Mr. Dan Priore will conduct special practices on 
Sunday, March 18, 4:30-6:00 PM and 
Sunday, March 25, 4:30-6:30 PM. Please 
note the times and be prompt. You will be 
excused from Men’s and Ladies’ Meetings 
on these two Sundays. We may call a 
Saturday practice if needed. 

This week about 16-18 church attenders will be attending the na-
tionwide Pastors’ School in Hammond, Indiana on March 19-22. 
Please pray for the Lord to speak to them and teach them many 

Summer Mission Trip 
Pastor Seth Garland is preparing a mission trip to 
the Philippines for the summer of 2008. The cost 
will be about $2,000 per person. If you are 
interested in going or giving see him for more 



Moving Help Needed 
Pastor Mike Stone will be moving from Frewsburg, NY to Erie, PA to 

work with Pastor Alquist. He will be moving on March 31 and has 
asked for some help. They only need help loading up their things. 

Dear Members working in any ministries, 
All reimbursements for purchase for our various ministries 

should be approved in advance. Please see Pastor Kohl or the minis-
ter of finances Frank Broughton for a tax exempt  for and possible 
suggestions on how to save money. We are very interested in saving 
and spending the Lord’s money given by hard working people. I 
know this is the hard way but every dollar spent wisely will help us 
further the Lord’s Kingdom.  

With Love, 
Pastor Kohl 


